
 

 

 

Ecton Brook Primary School  

Ecton Brook Road, Ecton Brook, Northampton, NN3 5DY 

01604 409608. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers           18th June 2025  

  

Dynamos District Cricket Year 5 and 6 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 

  

  
Your child has been chosen to take part in a Year 5 and 6 dynamo’s district cricket event on Wednesday 

25th  June 2025 at old Northamptonians Sports Ground.   

 

This is an all day event so children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink with them.  

Children will return to school in time for normal pick up at 3.15pm.  

 

Please send your child to school in PE Kit and trainers and depending on the weather suncream and hat or 

waterproof jacket. 

 

Please complete and return the attached permission slip by Monday 23rd June 2025. 

 
 

 

Many thanks.  

  

  

  
Mr Woods & Mrs Archer  

  

Mr Woods & Mrs Archer  

Joint Head Teachers  

  

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

Dynamo’s District Cricket Year 5 and 6 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 

  

  

Name: ……………………………………………… Class ……………………………. 
 

  

I would like my child to attend the dynamo’s district cricket on Wednesday 25th June 2025. 

  

  

           My child can travel to and from the event in the school minibus or staff cars. 

 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………….. Date …………………………….  

 


